

SOAR WINNERS (SEPT. 12)

Preschool - Keera Altenhofen & Charley Kerby Kindergarten - Bexlee Altenhofen & Hallie Fisher First Grade - Bryer Cave & Ivy Lyle Second Grade - Kameron Tusing Third Grade - Anna Greiner & Lexton Fisher Fourth Grade - Daxton Redlinger Fifth Grade - Christina Clay Sixth Grade - Jessalyn Aller

FASTBRIDGE AREADING

First through sixth grade students will be taking their last beginning of the year diagnostic screener next week in the library lab. aREading is a computer-administered adaptive screener that measures reading ability and helps predict overall reading achievement.

SPECIAL THANKS

Keota Elementary would like to send a special shoutout to Brian Wright of Wright Custom Harvesting for showing off his combine and teaching our students about harvesting crops. It was definitely a highlight of the week!

IMPORTANT DATES



9.21.22 - 1 PM Early Out

HEALTH REMINDER

If your child is ill, keep your child home from school. Be alert to symptoms, such as, upset stomach, runny nose, fever, diarrhea, or sore throat. Please keep your child home for 24 hours after vomiting, diarrhea, or a fever greater than 100 degrees.

If your child contracts any communicable disease, please keep them home for a minimum of 24 hours after treatment has begun. Please provide a doctor's release letter upon returning to school.

If your child becomes ill at school your child should tell the teacher, who may send the child to the office. We will call you if there is an illness or injury that requires treatment or if we feel your child should go home.

